INTERNATIONAL INDIAN SCHOOL BURAIDAH

Ref: CIR/IISB/PAR/117/2022-23

2nd March 2023

Dear Parent,

With reference to the letter received by the Embassy of India, Riyadh from the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, KSA, this is to inform you that any expatriate on a visit visa is not allowed to study in the Kingdom. Hence, you are requested to correct the status and submit the valid iqama of your child latest by 31st March 2023 failing which the admission of your child stands cancelled.

For the existing students, in case of illegal stay which may be due to non-renewal of Iqama or stop of service by the sponsor or dispute between the employee and the employer, the child may continue his / her education by giving an undertaking to correct his / her status during the academic year in accordance with the instructions of Ministry of Education in this regard.

Principal

MOIAN SCHOOL BURALDAN OUR ALDON ARABBY